
I am not in favor of the change to the securities policy and regulation that would insist 
that in the future I may need to provide significant financial information before I am 
allowed to invest in the kinds of investments I have in the past.    In addition I am not in 
favor of the person selling investments being able to “allow” me to invest based on his or 
her opinion of the suitability of the investment to me. 
  
Thanks for your attention to this 
Pam Crosby 


